
Please allow for the fair and impartial redistricting of Oregon district lines. As citizens of 
the state of Oregon we need to be represented fairly without regard to Political party. 
We need representation according to common interest and keeping counties and cities 
whole, without crossing boundry lines.  We need fair representation again! 
Thank you, 
Mary Ann Hill 
202 NE Horn Av. 
Pendleton, Oregon, 97801 
 


